
 

   PANTHER PRICES (UK) 

 

 

 

Dear UK members… 

 

Hopefully you will have noticed that recently there is ’real’ increased 

selling activity associated with UK Panthers (especially into Europe). 

This I have no doubt, is due to the UK prices being too low ! 

We the club want to promote both to the Classic Car magazines, to the 

insurance companies, & to you what the cars actually achieve in sale 

prices (as opposed to the advertised prices). Armed with this information 

‘we’ should be able to change the frankly ‘way too low’ prices in the 

magazines valuation listings of Panthers (that’s all models). 

So, can I appeal to all current members who have recently sold their 

Panther to let me know the actual sale price raised. Please take it, that I 

will treat all information as ‘in confidence’. I will only be giving basic 

model/year/condition & price sold for to the outside world. But please 

do give me as much information as possible of the car details. 

This will not only allow the publicised valuations to change (for the 

better), but also via our club magazine educate all members as to what 

their car would be actually valued at & sold for. Although we wouldn’t 

want a mass exodus ! 

You can email me on pressofficer@panthercarclub.com or call me most 

evenings on 01543.278860… Thanks Terry Borton. 

(We really do need your input on this matter). 

 

 


